
PTARMIGAN SKI CLUB 
SCHOOL SKI CLUB 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 

 

This could be you!  It’s never 
too late to begin skiing…join 
the club!                       2024/25 

 Dear School Ski Club Advisor, 

     The Ptarmigan Ski Club has run several events to 

raise money to fund School Ski Club Scholar-ships.  

We’d like to continue our giving program again this 

year. 

     Attached to this flyer is an application form that 

must be submitted to apply for a scholarship.  We 

are seeking applicants who, without a scholarship, 

would be unable to participate in the School Ski Club 

Program at Blue Mountain.  We are asking Ski Club 

Advisors to recommend a student for this 

scholarship and have them fill out the application 

with permission from their parents.  You are the 

final arbiter in the selection process.  We have 

attached an income table that will help guide you in 

selecting a student applicant.   

    *Applicant must be participating in a School Ski 

Club.  *Applicant must be a Pennsylvania resident.  

*Applicant must not have received the scholarship 

previously.  *Only one application per family. 

   

Contact:  Carolyn Greenland 
Ptarmigan Ski Club President  
email:  we3ski@epix.net 
Call Voice Mail at 302-864-4120 

 

 

***THE PTARMIGAN SKI CLUB IS A 501(C)7 NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION 
UNDER SECTION 170 OF THE INTERNAL REVENUE CODE.*** 
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